
17-27 Bankin St, Katandra West, 3634 

Phone: (03) 58283350 Fax: (03) 58283512 

katandra.west.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 No:  35  Wed  8th November, 2017           Principal: Marcia Waters 

This week’s volunteers 
on the Thursday Night 
Cricket Tea Roster are: 
Raelene Wilson, Ash 
Family & Garner Family.   
 
 
Next week’s Roster is: 
Joanne Harry, French 
Family and Parker van 
Popering Family.    
 
Thank you! 
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NOVEMBER 
 
 

Wed 8th — iPad info 
session @ 
6.00pm 

Thurs 9th —Responsible 
Pet Ownership 

Mon 13th — Yachting 
          Year 4/5 & 5/6   

Shepparton  
Wed 15 to Fri 17th — 
        Year 3 /4 Ballarat 

Camp 
Thurs 23rd — 
         Foundation /1/2 —

Extended Day & 
Sleepover 

 
DECEMBER 
 
Mon 4th — School Council 

Meeting 
Tues 5th — School Concert 
Tues 12th — Orientation Day 
Wed 20th — Whole School 

Excursion 
Fri 22nd — End of School Year 
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY  
 
Saturday 11th 
November, 2017 
 
We are selling poppy badges to 
remember the sacrifice of those 
who have died for Australia in wars 
and conflicts.   
Poppy badges are $1.00 each.  
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IPAD INFORMATION SESSION 
Tonight I will be running an information session about the 1:1 iPad 
program at Katandra West Primary School.  The session is tonight at 
6.00pm  in Mr Wright’s classroom.  Parents need to return 
the forms indicating their choices about their participation in the 
2018 iPad program by Monday 13th November.  I will have spare 
forms at the meeting tonight if families are ready to make their 

selection after discussing the options.  
GRADE 3/4 BALLARAT CAMP 
Thank you to the families that have returned all forms 
and payment for the upcoming camp.  Full payment is 
required prior to the camp, please contact the office to 
discuss a payment plan if necessary. 
GRADE F/1/2 EXTENDED DAY AND SLEEPOVER 
Permission forms and payment for the extended day 
and sleepover can be sent to the office. Thank you to the parents that have 
already volunteered to help prepare meals for this exciting experience for our 
junior students. 
DOOKIE SHOW 
We have had some amazing results by Katandra West students who entered 
items for the Dookie Show! We will compile a list for next week’s newsletter 
and display the entries in the entrance of the main building. 
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Student Profile 

NAME:  Ella       
 

GRADE: 3 

 

TEACHER:  Miss Johns 

 

FAVOURITE FOOD:  Cake 

 

FAVOURITE GAME:  Octopus 

 

FRIENDS at SCHOOL:  Keely, Beth & Taleesha 

 

WHAT HAVE YOU BEEN LEARNING? Money 

 

FAVOURITE COLOUR:  Teal                                

 

FAVOURITE TOY/THING:  Lol (Baby doll) 

 

BEST THING ABOUT SCHOOL:   Maths                                            

 

WHEN I GROW UP:  Chef 


